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Hello,
I am writing in support of legislation that will help us make changes needed to lessen the impacts of the  Climate
Crisis. Please support these important policies. I am a father of two and it is our responsibility to leave behind a
planet they can live on in a sustainable manner.

Sincerely,
Todd
Hood River, 97031

Sent from my iPhone


